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I’m a clinical Coach What is Your Super Power! 

2019 Spring Semester Course Timeline: 

FIRST SEMESTER COURSE INFORMATION & CLINICAL FOCUS 

Visit the coach portal for information relate to student courses & coach support 

http://nursing.ttuhsc.edu/coaches  

Clinical Focus: 

Medication Administration 

Client Safety 

Communication 

Assessment 

Documentation 

Professionalism  

Reminders: 

 Going back to school?  Ask us about the Coach/

Preceptor Tuition Reimbursement program. 

 Tax season is upon us, be sure to grab all of your W-2s 

 Students start clinical the beginning of February 

 Be actively discussing and signing the student’s checklist 

 Mid–Term Evaluations in March and Final in April 

Ever wonder about the impact you make as a coach?  

Here are a few student comments to illustrate your immense impact:  

 Some people say that life can change very quickly in a very positive way if 
you let it. I would say that nursing school was the change, but you were 
the focal point of the positive impact. You always created an environ-
ment for learning, provided patience, and had an appreciation for self-
growth. While at times the role of a nurse can be physically and emo-
tionally draining, you never let the difficulties be outweighed by the satis-
faction that you got from helping people. Your compassion and drive 
will continue to be an inspiration to me now that I am a nurse. It is my 
hope that I can inspire others in the way that you have done for me. I 
am grateful to have been paired with such an amazing nurse as my 
coach.                                    ~ Tiffany Wood, BSN, RN, Graduate 2018 

 

 My coach taught me many things throughout our year together in clini-
cal, many of which extended far beyond basic nursing skills.  Her com-
passion for people and ability to remain calm and patient even during 
the most stressful of situations taught me a great deal about how to han-
dle myself as a nurse.  She had such a positive impact on me and I am 
truly grateful for the opportunity to have had her as my coach.  I plan on 
taking all I’ve learned from her and applying it to my practice as a com-
passionate and caring registered nurse.                                                            
           ~ Christina Hargett, BSN, RN, Graduate 2018 

 

 I KNOW that the nurse I am and will continue to become is a direct 
reflection of the three phenomenal women.  They showed me first hand 
how to be kind compassionate, professional, how to have a sense of hu-
mor, be independent in my practice, confident in my apbilities and what 
I learned, how to advocate for my patients, and how, very often, our gut 
is our best tool.  I am blessed beyond measure to join the RN ranks with 
these women, but more importantly, to call them my friends.  Jessica, 
Shanna, & Pam will forever hold a special place in my heart.                                  
          ~ Ali Parker, BSN, RN, Graduate 2018 


